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Dear Members of the Board, 
 
I am writing to express my interest in serving as the Vice Chair of the Energy and 
Environment Committee for the Southern California Association of Governments.  
As a dedicated member of the Adelanto City Council and a Regional Council member 
representing District 65, I believe my experience and commitment to our region 
uniquely position me to contribute effectively to this committee. 
 
Over the past two years, I have made it a priority to attend every meeting of the 
Energy and Environment Committee in person. This consistent engagement has 
deepened my understanding of the critical issues we face in energy management 
and environmental sustainability. Additionally, as a member of the San Bernardino 
County Transportation Board, I recognize the vital connection between 
transportation planning and our energy and environmental goals. Our region's 
future planning must reflect a cohesive approach that addresses both transportation 
and environmental stewardship. 
 
As we witness accelerated economic development in our region, it is imperative that 
we ensure proper representation on this committee. The decisions made regarding 
energy and environmental policies will have lasting impacts on our communities, 
and I am passionate about advocating for balanced growth that respects our 
environment while promoting economic vitality. 
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to express my interest in this role and thank the 
board for considering my application. I am committed to working collaboratively 
with all board members to advance the goals of the Energy and Environment 
Committee and to foster a sustainable future for Southern California. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to the possibility of 
serving in this capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel J. Ramos  
Mayor Pro Tem, City of Adelanto  




